





Mr Chairman.




- Finally, we should particularly focus on violence against women. We welcome the
launch ot the UN Secretary Generals” worldwide campaign on violence against
women and strongly encourage the Member States to take action and the UN system

to ensure a coordinated responsc. More funds are needed to reach concrete results. In

this regard, the Netherlands recently has approved a contribution of 4 million EURO

U}ijhe LN Tgt Fund to Fnd Vielence Againgt Wamen This. contrihution has bepn

TINT - o woa . T u) 1 j } 1 . 10

T ——d — [

O

‘,E

—
P —



